
 
 
 
 

Parks and Recreation Department Board 
Tuesday, August 26, 2008 

Regular Meeting 
 
 
 

Item for Action 
 
 
Make a recommendation to City Council regarding a permanent and temporary use of 
Morris Williams Golf Course. 
 
Applicant’s Request: Permanent and temporary use of parkland for the installation of a 
waste water line through Morris Williams Golf Course. 

 
 

 
 
Board Member Francell move to approve the permanent and temporary use of the golf 
course; increasing the mitigation amount to a total of not less than $500,000, seconded by 
Board Member Bostick.  Motion carried 6-0. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tino Garcia, Parks Board Liaison     September 10, 2008 
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